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                                                                                                                                    December 2023 

 

YEAR 6 ACTIVITY WEEK – W/C 8TH JULY 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

 

As you may be aware, in previous years we have offered our Year 6 children an off-site residential trip. 

However, as per our letter sent out in September, this year we will be having an activity week at school 

instead. Please see the timetable below with more information.  

 

Day Activity Lunch Required Additional Information 

Monday 8th July Bowling at Woking 

Superbowl 

Packed Lunch  

Tuesday 9th July First Aid course in 

school 

Normal lunch 

arrangements in place 

 

Wednesday 10th July Climbing wall and 

archery in school 

Normal lunch 

arrangements in place 

Clothes suitable for 

climbing and trainers  

Thursday 11th July Portrait workshop at the 

Lightbox 

Packed Lunch  

Friday 12th July  Swimming and 

inflatables at Pool in the 

Park 

Packed Lunch Swim wear and towel 

needed 

 

The cost of the activity week is £37.60 per child.  Please would you make a voluntary contribution to cover 

the cost of your child taking part in the activity week.  We confirm that the voluntary contribution 

represents our estimate of the costs of providing the activity shared equally amongst each pupil. As 

resources of the school are limited, the proposed activities will not take place if there are insufficient 

voluntary contributions to cover the activity costs.  A copy of the Governors’ policy statement on the 

financial arrangement for visits is available at the school.   

 

The total amount of £37.60 will need to be paid by the end of the school day on Friday 3rd May 2024, 

but you are very welcome to pay this by instalments.  We would suggest the following: 

 

First payment of £13.60 to be paid by Friday 26th January 2024. 

Second payment of £12.00 to be paid by Friday 22nd March 2024. 

Final payment of £12.00 to be paid by Friday 3rd May 2024. 

 

Children can wear mufti clothes all week, and will need to be in school for the normal time of 8.35am each 

day and collected at 3.10pm. 
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For some of the activities the children will be going off site, for these days a packed lunch will be required 

in a disposable carrier bag (no nuts of any kind including any spreads or sweets). Drinks should be of the 

boxed disposable variety (no glass).  If you would like to purchase packed lunches for these 3 days please 

make payment of £8.70 via the school dinners tab on Scopay. Please indicate whether you would like ham or 

cheese.  

 

We are aware of some proposed closures of local facilities by Woking Borough Council. We have been in 

regular contact with the Lightbox and Pool in the Park, both facilities are hopeful to remain open, however, if 

anything changes we will keep you updated and provide an alternative activity for the day. If the activity 

week costs less than currently stated, we will refund the difference in price.  

 

Please also complete and return the attached medical consent form for your child as soon as possible.  Please 

kindly make sure that you complete the question asking about your child’s swimming ability. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

The Year 6 Team 


